
Action tracking from Environment & Economy OSC January  2023

Item/Date Discussion Action By whom Status

Town Centre 
Markets

06/07/21 

That consideration be 
given to starting a market 
at Flint & Buckley

Interim 
response 
provided. 
Outcome to be 
shared with the 
Committee 
when available 

Email update 
circulated 1/2/22

An update note 
will be circulated 
shortly which 
will contain a 
formal response 
to the questions 
asked
by Scrutiny 
members on the 
Buckley / Flint 
markets idea.
03/10/22

Briefing paper 
provided 

Niall Waller

Completed 

Minutes
14/09/21

Litter from food outlets Update on 
Welsh 
Government 
initiative to be 
circulated when 
available.  

10/1/23 Chief 
Officer 
requested to 

Katie Wilby Ongoing 



write to Welsh 
Government on 
behalf of the 
Committee  to 
request an 
update.

Minutes 
10/1/23 Cllr Mike Peers requested 

a copy of the questions 
raised by Members during 
the Part 2 budget item 
considered at the 
December meeting.  

Facilitator to 
check with 
relevant officers 
of the 
information 
could be 
provided to 
Members

Margaret 
Parry-Jones

Response 
awaited 

Waste 
Strategy
10/1/23

Request for data on side 
waste enforcement. 

Data on side 
waste 
enforcement to 
be provided to 
Members of the 
Committee 

(Chief Officer 
Streetscene & 
Transportation)

Response 
awaited

Waste 
Strategy 
10/1/23

Suggestion that a leaflet 
be distributed to raise 
public awareness of the 
position regarding Target 
70. 

Consideration to 
be given  a 
leaflet being  
distributed with 
 Council Tax 
bills  explaining 
the position with 
regard to Target 
70 and the 
implications for 
the Council. 

Chief Officer, 
Streetscene & 
Transportation

Ongoing

Suggestion that landlords 
agree to pay  for 
 community bins at HMO 
properties as part of their 
licensing agreement

Chief Officer, 
Planning, 
Environment & 
Economy to 
speak to Cllr 
Debbie Owen 
regarding a 
suggestion that 
landlords agree 

Chief Officer, 
Planning, 
Environment & 
Economy

Meeting 
arranged.  

Completed. 



to pay for 
 community bins 
at HMO 
properties as 
part of their 
licensing 
agreement

 
 


